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 Mission Jar Focus  

The Mission Jar Focus for August is School Supplies. We start collecting early 
because that is when we see the sales at our local stores such as Walgreens, 
CVS, Wal-Mart, Target, Dollar General, etc.  We collect and deliver supplies to 
our local elementary schools (Barton, South Grade, Highland, and North Grade) 
as well as Lake Worth Middle.   

Suggested items are: crayons, markers, scissors, pencils, spiral notebooks, 
back packs, school glue, hand sanitizer, boxes of tissues, rulers, folders,    
composition books, paper, etc. Donated cash will be used to purchase supplies 
for these schools.  Thank you for your generous  support.  We have many needy 
children in our area.                                                     

Thanks for supporting Lakeside’s Mission Jar.                                                                   
Lakeside Finance Committee 

Coming Event: Life Line Screening will be providing  access to 5 important 

screenings on Wednesday, September 27th at Lakeside United Methodist 

Church. You must make an appointment if you wish to be screened. The 

screenings help you to discover if you are at risk for atherosclerosis,            

peripheral arterial disease, or other vascular conditions. Please check out 

their information on www.LifeLineScreening.com/community-partners or call 

toll-free 888-814-0416 for information or to register. There will be flyers in the 

Narthex as well with more information. Be mindful, these tests may not be 

covered by your insurance or Medicare.  You will receive the results in 21 

days after the screenings and asked to review the findings with your               

personal physician. 

                                                                                         

Vacation Bible School Mission Project 

140 Bags of snacks and toiletries for the Sisters 

at “The Servants of the Great  I AM” to give 

out to the homeless community.                  
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01– Sanctuary Committee 

       Scouts         

02–        

03– Special Music Practice 

04–        

05– UMM Breakfast Group 

06– 9th Sunday after                     

        Pentecost 

        Holy Communion 

07–  

08– Boy Scouts          

09– Leadership Council 

10– Special Music Practice 

11–   

12–       

13– 10th Sunday after  

       Pentecost 

14–  

15– Boy Scouts          

16– Healing & Communion 

        Bible Study 

17– Special Music Practice 

18– Food Pantry                                            

19–  

20– 11th Sunday after  

       Pentecost 

21– Book Club             

22– Boy Scouts          

23– Bible Study        

24– Special Music Practice 

25–  

26– Matthew Meals     

27– 12th Sunday after  

       Pentecost 

28–  

29– Boy Scouts          

30– Bible Study 

31-Special Music Practice       

 

DRIVE CAREFULLY! 

  

        

 

 

AUGUST AT A GLANCE 

KEENAGER’S  REGULAR  MONTHLY  MEETING 

Regular Keenagers' meetings have ended for the season.  Their meetings will 

reconvene on Wednesday, December 13, 2017.  Hosts for the December 

meeting will be your officers.  

 

The Officers for 2017-2018 are as follows: 

President:  Teresa Wilhelm          Vice-President:  Beverly Hartman 

Secretary: Nancy Gettys              Treasurer: Marty Hartman 

Sunshine: Jean Crawford 

 

KEENAGERS KRAFTERS  
 
 

Keenagers Krafters will not meet in August as the leader will be away. 
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We will be starting a new Bible 

Study on Wednesday, August 16th 

at 7 pm in the fellowship hall.  

AUGUST BIRTHDAY 

1    Alain Huff 

3    Donna Linderson 

6    Tess Hartle 

8    Devin Schneider 

20 Joyce Walters 

25 Evelyn Garrett  

      Lois Mahoney 

26 Chuck Blankenship 

30 Greg Hagen 

      Jean Crawford 

Don’t see your 

August birthday 

listed?  Please let  

us know. Happy  

Birthday! 

Men’s Breakfast 

Group, will meet on 

Saturday, August 5th 

at 8 AM in the Fel-

lowship Hall. 

Healing and Communion Service will be on 

Wednesday, August 16th at 6 PM                                     

in the Sanctuary. 

REMINDER: The church 

public  office hours are  

Monday - Friday from        

9 AM to 1 PM. Please 

plan to conduct your           

business during these 

hours. 

 Book Club will meet on 

Monday, August 21st  at   

12 PM in the Library.                         

Contact Sharon          

Bouyoucas at 968-1892. 

Lakeside Chancel 

Choir will  meet on   

Thursdays at 7 PM. 

Please contact 

Wendell if you wish 

to join them.                

UMM MEN 

Lakeside United Methodist Mission Statement 

Sharing the grace of God through: Worship,     

Sacraments, Fellowship, Prayer, Study, Service, 

Witness, and Love.  

Vision Statement 

Be a welcoming church reaching people  
with God's love within our community 

 and beyond. 

Choir Practice is suspended for the month of August, 

but if you have a gift of music, singing 

or playing an instrument, please share 

your gift with us by performing for the 

Lord in worship. Contact Wendell if 

you are interested. 
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MATTHEW MEALS MINISTRY                                                                             

As Pastor David says, “Be a blessing to others!”             

Lakeside blesses our community with a hot, cooked meal on a Saturday 

at the end of every month.  Why not volunteer to help with this ministry?  

Food prep begins at 2:00PM.  The food is boxed in carry-out containers 

and given out at 4:00PM.  Please prayerfully consider joining in this       

ministry.  There is a place for you to help! 

Saturday, August 26th will be the next Matthew Meals distribution.  For 

more information, see Sally Chennell. 

FOOD PANTRY  MINISTRY                                                                                   
Volunteers are needed to assist with this ministry on the 3rd 

Friday of this month. While the pantry hours are 10:00 AM 

to 12:00 Noon, volunteers are needed 9:30AM –12:30PM.  

For more information, see Sally Chennell.  The next date is 

Friday, August 18th. Distribution of food: 10:00 AM-12:00 PM.  

FOOD  PANTRY  UPDATE 

We often hear the comment, “I would like to donate to the Food Pantry, but I 

don’t know what they need!”  Here is a list of items that are always needed: 

Baby Food   Baby Diapers   Baby Wipes 
Peanut Butter  Jelly     Big Boxes of Cereal 
Canned Pasta  Rice     Spaghetti 
Canned Soup   Canned Fruit    CLEAN plastic grocery bags  
 
Remember “Buy One, Get One” offers are a great way to help without 

spending a lot of cash! 

Put your donations on the stage nearest the Food Pantry closet.                

Thank you so very much for your help! 

COMMUNITY                                 LOVE 



LAKESIDEUMCHURCH.ORG 
        Lakeside United 

Methodist Church 

1801 12th Ave. S. 

Lake Worth, FL 33461 

Phone: 561-585-7519 

Fax: 561-585-7519 

Email: 

lumc_lw@bellsouth.net 

www.lakesideumchurch.org 

David Branson, Pastor 

Newsletter Editor:                        

Carolyn Ludwig 

We have a Place for 

You! 
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Sunday Small Groups  8:45 AM                                     

Sunday Worship  10:00 AM 

UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 

All women are invited to attend our United Methodist 

Women meetings. You do not have to be a member of 

Lakeside UMC. 

Bookworms Circle will resume in September. Contact 

Chmn Shirley Turner (586-8223). 

Susanna Wesley Circle will resume in September. Contact 

Chmn Peggy Morphesis (267-3588). 

GLEANING 

Our final gleaning number are in! Thanks to our gleaners, 

growers, and funders we recovered a  

record 497,142 pounds of fresh produce. We are  

beyond grateful for your service to CROS. You  

truly made a big difference in the lives of many  

hungry residents in our community.  


